
WABI 
AFFILIATE COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

57 STATE STREET, BANGOR, MAINE 

TELEPHONE 6446 

Norman L. Ijaguire 
185 Williams St. 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Sir, 

December 12, 1916 

We are very pleased to be able to verify your 

reception report of Radio Station WABI on December 6, 1916 

at 3:201ì.M.. 

This was a program test of our new 50 air cool- 
ed transmitter. 

Sincerely, 

W.L. Dickson 
Chief Ln6. GOBI 


